Sample Letter Requesting Employer Approval to National Payroll Week
[This information is provided as a sample only, to assist you in developing your own proposal to request financial support to attend the CPA’s National Payroll Week celebrations.] 

Hello [Insert Manager Name],
This September 10-14, 2018 is National Payroll Week (NPW) in Canada. Now in its 24th year, NPW 2018 recognizes the size, scope and impact of payroll with business, government and the working public. NPW showcases the important contribution of payroll in keeping Canada paid and in spreading the message to ‘Pay Yourself First’. 
I would like to attend the Canadian Payroll Association’s (CPA) NPW member celebration event in [CITY] on [DATE].
These events provide great member networking opportunities, enabling me to connect with local members to celebrate our profession. NPW also offers opportunities for personal and professional development. The event will cover the results of the 2018 NPW Professional Research survey, providing insights from thousands of payroll professionals on their professional roles, challenges and compliance responsibilities, helping me to better understand the evolving landscape of payroll. Each NPW event also includes a presentation from an informative keynote speaker, supporting personal development in and outside of the workplace.
Because I am a CPA member, the cost to attend this event is $40 plus tax [OR, The cost to attend this event is $50 plus tax for non-members.] The event is scheduled to run over [breakfast/lunch] from [START TIME to END TIME].

Supporting my Continuing Professional Education [Insert this paragraph only if you are a certified member]
As a [Payroll Compliance Practitioner (PCP) / Certified Payroll Manager (CPM)] of the CPA, I must annually complete Continuing Professional Education (CPE) to enable me to keep our organization compliant with ever-changing legislation and regulations, and to maintain my certification. CPE is a mandatory requirement for all Payroll, Accounting and Human Resources professionals. Attending an NPW event is one of the approved activities that can be used to accumulate CPE. Registering for an NPW event provides 3 CPE hours. 
Canada’s 1.5 million employers rely on payroll practitioners to ensure the timely and accurate annual payment of $929 billion in wages and taxable benefits, $310 billion in statutory remittances to the federal and provincial governments, and $180 billion in health and retirement benefits, while complying with more than 200 federal and provincial regulatory requirements. This is why training and professional development continue to be so critical for me. 
Thank you for considering my attendance at this event. 

Sincerely, 

[Insert your signature] 
Employer Request to Attend NPW 2018 

